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17th January 2017
Dear Member,

Preston Cricket Club

Annual General Meeting 2017
Preston Village Hall – Saturday 18th February 2017
The Preston Cricket Club Annual General Meeting will be held at Preston Village Hall on Saturday 18th February 2017 at 6 pm.   I enclose an agenda for your information.    The minutes of the AGM 2016 will be sent out by e-mail or available on the night.  Please attend the AGM and contribute to the agenda and running of your club in 2017.
We would be delighted to receive proposals from members to all positions on the management and cricket committees.   If you wish to propose yourself, or another member of the club, please contact me by telephone, e-mail or post by 10th February at the latest.  Please contact me rather than any other member of the Management Committee.
After the AGM, at about 7:30 pm, we will adjourn to the Red Lion for drinks, curry and chat; I hope you can join us!

I look forward to seeing you at the AGM.
Yours sincerely

David Norman

Secretary

Preston CC

